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Pawnee City Council Discusses Streets

(KLZA)-- Pawnee City Council members discussed the 1 & 6
Year Street Plan when they met last week.

It’s likely the 46 blocks proposed to be in the upcoming paving
project will be in the One-Year Plan. Pawnee City voters
approved an additional half-cent sales tax to pay for the street
projects in November.

Several other streets could be added to the paving projects if
bids come in low enough. Those streets will likely be on the
Six-Year List.

There was also much discussion about a couple of gravel streets
in the city limits. Evan Wickersham with JEO Consultants will
be asked to look at the streets and develop a solution.

Pawnee City Council members will likely discuss the plans again
during the December 27th Council meeting.
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